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BEAM RECEIVES ADDITIONAL IRIDIUM GO!® ORDER 

Beam Communications Holdings Ltd (ASX: BCC) is pleased to announce that it has received its 
seventh order for Iridium GO! devices from leading satellite services company Iridium 
Communications Inc (NASDAQ: IRDM). 

The order for an additional 5,000 Iridium GO! units will take the total number of units ordered to 
45,000 units since mid-2014 when Beam launched the portable voice and data satellite hotspot 
device. 

Beam expects to commence shipment of the latest order for Iridium GO! in FY21. 

The company is on schedule to complete delivery of the sixth order of 5,000 Iridium GO! units by the 
end of FY20 as planned. 

Yours faithfully, 

Michael Capocchi 
Managing Director 

For media & investor enquiries please contact: 
Brendon Lau 
e: brendon@vantagepointpartners.com.au 
m: 0409 341 613 

About Beam Communications Holdings 

Limited Beam Communications Holdings Limited (formerly World Reach Limited) is an Australian publicly-listed 
company that specialises in the design, development, manufacture and distribution of satellite, cellular and 
dual-mode equipment, applications and services. Its products and services are adopted by some of the world’s 
largest satellite and telecommunications companies, such as Iridium, Telstra, KDDI, Inmarsat & Thuraya, to fill 
the global needs of Information Communication & Technology markets. Beam Communications Holdings 
Limited owns 100% of Beam Communications Pty Ltd and SatPhone Shop Pty Ltd www.satphoneshop.com. For 
more information, visit www.beamcommunications.com. 
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